
3 December 2020 

LPR Consultation Policy and Delivery 
Solihull MBC 

Solihull 
B91 3QB 

For the attention of Mr G Palmer 

Dear Mr Palmer, 

Solihull Local Plan - Draft Submission Plan 

Thank you for your letter of 30 October 2020. I have since looked at the proposed plan and whilst 

I do not feel particularly qualified to comment on the whole plan, I have looked at the area that I 

am familiar with and am happy with the details. 

Thank you for allowing me to see and comment on this matter. 

Yours sincerely. 

Mrs Beryl Hukin 




